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November 25, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Eighth-grade dues this year will be $85.00 per graduating student. The dues include paying for your child’s

luncheon, Exit Day activities, and a yearbook. We know that our eighth-grade students have many expenses, so we

will begin accepting graduation dues on a payment plan beginning December 1, 2024. We will take full or partial

payments up to April 18, 2025. We are excited to inform you that there are multiple options available for paying

your graduation dues. You can use the QR code for our school store to make your payment, or you can still send

cash or a money order made out to MS#4. No personal checks will be accepted. You will receive a receipt as you

pay. If there are any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Santiago at Lsantiago001@jcboe.org or send in a note

with your child.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Richard Stellato,

Principal

*Any student who does not participate in graduation will be refunded for the appropriate part of graduation dues not used.
Eighth Grade Field Trips (Pending BOE Approval)-TBA
Ring Ordering Day, Monday, December 16, 2024-Flyers will be distributed and sent home soon.
Distribution of Rings-Date TBA
Eighth Grade Luncheon (Pending BOE Approval)-Date 5/30/2025
Eighth Grade Exit Day-MS#4 Date TBA
Eighth Grade Commencement Ceremony-Date TBA

Frank R. Conwell MS#4 School Store QR Code
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